
COMMANDER’S CHALLENGE
Commander-in-Chief B.J. Lawrence has laid down 

a challenge to all VFW Posts for the month of 
October 2018!

From October 1st through October 31st, the Post in each membership 
division that shows the highest percentage of membership increase 
will receive an award of $500.00 to be deposited directly into their 

Post Fund to be used as needed for the Post.

In addition, each Department with a winning Post will receive a 
matching $500.00 to be deposited into the Department Fund to be 
used as needed by the Department. If a Department has more than 

one winning Post, they can receive this award multiple times!

It’s time to focus on recruiting and retention, let’s MAKE IT HAPPEN!
Membership totals will be based on close-of-business totals on September 30th and October 31st.


